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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Parcel 122 inspection and decision date
3 messages

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Apr 20, 2023 at 1:28 PM
To: Garrett Varra <gvarra@raptormaterialsllc.com>

Hi, Garrett - 

On May 5th, we are planning to inspect your Western Sugar site.  Can we also inspect the Parcel 122 site that day?

Also, can you request an extension for Parcel 122 until May 17, 2023 for AR-01 for Parcel 122?

Thanks in advance.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov

Garrett Varra <gvarra@raptormaterialsllc.com> Thu, Apr 20, 2023 at 1:47 PM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
Cc: Bradford Janes <bjanes@raptormaterialsllc.com>

Yes, we can do site inspections for both sites on the 5th. 9am in Greeley and then we can hit P122 on the way back.

Please extend the AR01 decision date for P122 to May 17, 2023.

Thanks,

Garrett Varra
720-272-2857

On Apr 20, 2023, at 1:28 PM, Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> wrote:

WARNING: This message came from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening any
attachments or clicking on links.
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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Apr 20, 2023 at 1:52 PM
To: Garrett Varra <gvarra@raptormaterialsllc.com>
Cc: Bradford Janes <bjanes@raptormaterialsllc.com>

Thank you, Garrett.

I will make that change in the system for AR-01.

And I will see you guys on 5/5.

Have a good afternoon.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov
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